
Richmond Elementary Japanese Immersion School  

June 8  Field Day 
  PreK, K, & 1st– 10:00-10:45 (Volunteers report to gym at 
  9:45) 
  Grades 2, 3, 4, & 5 — 1:00-1:45 (Volunteers report to gym 
  at 12:45) 
June 9 & 10 5th Grade Overnight Trip to Camp Kiwanis 
June 10 Last Day of School!! 
 
Sept. 8  First Day of School for 2009-10 

Richmond Calendar 

June 5, 2009 

Richmond Shinbun 
2276 SE 41st Ave., Portland, OR 97214  (503) 916-6220  

PTA News: 

Many thanks from 
the PTA for such 
an amazing year! 
This year has been 
a bit of a roller 
coaster for us all, 
but I am so amazed 
by the commitment 
everyone has 
shown to Richmond 
and our kids. Many 
thanks and have an 
amazing summer! 

Report Cards: We are not mailing out the report cards this year (it’s be-
come very expensive). They will be available in the office starting on Mon-
day, June 15th from 7:30 AM to 4:00 PM. If you don’t get the chance to pick 
them up, we will mail them out on our last day in the office, June 24th. 

Be sure to ask for your child’s leftover belongings when you pick up report 
cards. Anything that is not picked up by June 24th will be sent to the PTA 
Clothes Closet or disposed of. 

Thank you. 

Art4Life News 

Art4Life Summer Art Camp and 09-10 Registration! 

Art4Life Before and After School Program is currently enrolling for next school 
year. If your child is currently enrolled in the Art4Life program you must regis-
ter again for next school year. Those families currently enrolled will have prior-
ity until the LAST DAY OF SCHOOL.  
Then, new families will be moved off of the waiting list and into the program to 
fill vacant spots. Remember, new families should turn in a completed enroll-
ment packet as soon as possible in order to get on the waiting list. 
 

There is also space in both summer camps! Find more information and summer 
registration at www.Art4Life.net or call (503)962-9466, or just stop on by and 
chat with an Art4Life teacher! 

Medication 
Pick-up 

Please remember 
to pick up your 
child’s leftover 
medication by 

June 24th. If you 
have not picked it 
up by then, we will 
have to dispose of 
it. This includes 
over-the-counter 
and prescription 

drugs. 

Thank you. 

  

Have a happy, safe summer!  

http://www.Art4Life.net�
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